
BetsyAnn Wrask 

From: 	 BetsyAnn Wrask 

Sent: 	 Thursday, January 25, 2018 6:43 PM 

To: 	 Brian Collamore; Maida Townsend 

Cc: 	 Alice Emmons; Robin Scheu; Zeller, Susan (Susan.Zeller@vermont.gov) 

Subject: 	 GAC: House Corrections & Institutions indicator proposals 

Hi GAC Co-Chairs, 

The House Committee on Corrections and Institutions discussed your Jan. 3rd  letter that sought committee feedback on 

the indicators within each committee's jurisdiction. 

The Committee focused on Outcome 4 (Vermont is a safe place to live) as an outcome within its jurisdiction. 

The Committee submits these two indicator proposals for Outcome 4: 

1) By amending current Indicator (F) to read: "number of first-time entrants coming  into the corrections system." 

2) By adding a new Indicator (G) to read: "number of first-time entrants with an opioid disorder coming into the 

corrections system Ip/acehoideri." 

The proposed new indicator is a placeholder because the data is not currently being collected. However, the Committee 

thinks it is important information to start to track because of the impact opioids have on the safety of Vermont. 

Thank you, 

BetsyAnn 

Cc: Rep. Emmons, Chair of the Committee; Rep. Scheu, member of the Committee and GAC; Sue Zeller, CPO 
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